
 

 Due to the harsh economic crisis that Lebanon is facing, the parents 
of many students, including mine, are struggling to provide the tuition fees 
that schools demand. Although the fees paid at BHS are less compared to 
other schools, my parents were still stressed to afford it. However, I am now 
registered at my school, all because of your generous donation. I want to 
express my sincere gratitude to the Sheikh Jabbour Geha family for their 
help. It is your push that has enabled me to achieve my dream of graduating 
from the school with my friends who I can call family with no hesitation. Also, 
I want to thank you for creating a role model image to me. I give you a 
pledge that after graduating university and getting my first job, I’m going to 
take the same initiative to help BHS students in their pursuit to fulfill their 
dreams. 

 

Jacky H. Merheb 
BHS – Sec. 3  LS student 


